
  

April May 
4th   3rd Grade Show 2nd Village Idol 

8th PSA Meeting 5th- 9th Book Sale 

11th Full Day of School 8th- 9th Plant Sale 

14th   Full Day Of School 12th- 15th NJ ASK 

15 th No School 13th PSA Meeting 

16 th Full Day Of School 14th  Waste Free Wednesday 

17th- 18th No School 15th  School Store 

21-25 Earth Week 16th  Carnival 

24th School Store 23rd  Half Day 

30th PSA Spring Pictures 26th  No School 



 

 

  

Hope everyone is still smiling after a challenging winter!  Although we are rolling towards the final 

marking period of the school year, there is still a lot going on at Village.  Our remaining field trips 

are being finalized, plans are being put in place to get our rain gardens rolling again, and our PSA 

is preparing another fantastic Carnival.  Our 2nd graders will be taking the NJPASS from April 2nd – 

4th, giving them their first standardized test experience.  Our 3rd graders have the NJASK coming 

up the week of May 12th.  It is important the children are well rested and have a good breakfast, 

prior to coming to school each day of testing.  We are always proud of how well our students 

perform on these assessments, and no doubt they will be well prepared again this year.  We are 

heading into the final few months of the school year, but the learning and fun is far from over at 

Village School! 

Bus safety and behavior is extremely important.  We understand the bus is typically a less 

structured environment for the children.  With that said, we all know how dangerous things can 

be if there are distractions while driving.  It is important to continue to reinforce with your 

children how important it is to follow all bus rules, in order to keep everyone safe.  The school bus 

is an extension of the school.  Therefore, we maintain the same expectations for how our 

students handle themselves when riding the bus.  We want all of our children to have a wonderful 

experience at Village School from the time they are picked up in the morning to the time they are 

dropped off in the afternoon.  To this end, we are continuing our discussions with the students 

about appropriate behaviors both in the building and on the school buses.  We also thank our 

families for partnering with us to continue these discussions at home.  This will give the children 

the benefit of hearing the same message from all of us.  

Some other exciting things going on at Village School include our grade level shows.  Our 2nd 

graders did an amazing job performing for their peers and families.  Our 3rd graders will have that 

same opportunity to perform for their families April 4th.  Additionally, our 1st graders will be 

showing off their talents to families on May 2nd.  Our staff and students have been working hard 

to prepare a wonderful show for all.  We will also have several activities taking place during the 

week of April 21st for our celebration of Earth Week.  The “Go Green Committee” of the PSA is 

working hand in hand with us to bring the children a number of wonderful experiences in 

appreciation of our planet.   

As always, thank you for your continued support as we work together to benefit the children at 

Village School.  Best wishes for a great start to the Spring season! 



 

Spring is here!  It’s hard to believe that the last stretch of the year is upon us and 

the   Village School PSA is gearing up for our year end events.  Check out this 

edition of our newsletter to keep updated on dates to mark on your calendar.  

In the meantime, we are also preparing for next year with many of our volunteers 

moving onto Indian Hill with their children.  The PSA has many opportunities for 

parents who want to get involved.  Here are some of the Appointed Board 

Committees that need a chairperson for next year: 

ARISE Liaison: Reports on ARISE updates at the monthly PSA meetings. 

Carnival: Facilitating Annual Carnival event 

Historians: Creating the annual yearbook 

Liaison to Drug & Alcohol Alliance: updating PSA on updates from the Alliance 

Plant Sale: Annual plant sale in May 

Special Events: Welcome Back night, Barnes & Noble days & Family Fun nights 

Special Fundraising: After school activities & Market Day 

Sunshine: Thank you & staff appreciation 

Spirit wear: Village School clothing, 3rd Grade Social & 3rd Grade field day t-shirts 

If you are interested in any of these very fun committees to chair, I welcome you to 

reach out to me at psapresident1@gmail.com  

In the meantime, we are all looking forward to enjoying longer and warmer 

sunshine daydream days. 

 

 

The PresidenT’s rePorT by dina d’ambrosi 

mailto:psapresident1@gmail.com


 

  

Thank you to all the PSA Member Families that came out for our 

Bingo Family Fun Nights!  I saw lots of happy faces, heard lots 

of BINGO! calls and we gave away lots of prizes!! Special thanks 

to our custodial staff for always having the room set and ready 

to go for a wonderful event, to our PSA Executive Board and 

the Community Service Volunteers for all their help and to Mr. 

Schillaci and Mrs. Vierschilling for helping call the game.  

We look forward to more Bingo fun next year! 

Market Day had a record month with over $1000 in 

sales! Word is spreading and many are raving about 

the delicious food they are ordering.   

Mr. Dangler’s 2nd grade class had the most orders this 

month and were treated to “Crazy Hip Hop Hoppers” 

prizes for their whole class thanks to Market Day!  

New guides will be delivered soon with a deadline of 

4/18 and delivery 4/24.  You don’t have to wait for the 

guides, you can log onto www.marketday.com now 

and enter Village School code #29708 and start taking 

advantage of this fantastic fundraiser.   

Some favorites include all the desserts, Buffalo 

Chicken Sticks, teriyaki chicken skewers, cheese pizza 

eatzzas and the new soft pretzel breadsticks just to 

name a few! Try something! 

http://www.marketday.com/


 

  



 

  

 

 

SAVE THE DATE!! 

 
Carnival is coming to town!!  

Great rides and games for all! 

Fantastic Grand Prizes! 

Delicious treats! 

Watch for details coming soon on 
www.HolmdelParents.org 

Village School Carnival 
May 16, 2014 

4:30pm – 8:30 pm 
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Yearbook Photos Needed 

Please upload your pictures of: 

2nd Grade Spring Musical 

1st Grade Field Trip 

3rd Grade Spring Musical 

  

The next deadline for photo submissions for the yearbook will be  

Tuesday April 8th. 
 

Complete Instructions Can Be Found At Our Website at 

http://www.holmdelparents.org/village-school/village-school-yearbook/  
 

http://www.holmdelparents.org/village-school/village-school-yearbook/


 

  

Keep Up To Date With All That is Going 

on By Visiting the 

 PSA’S WEBSITE 

You Can Order Tickets for Upcoming 

Events, View a Calendar of Upcoming 

Events, and Connect With Anyone on the 

Board of the PSA, as Well as Much More.  

 

Also, “Like” Our FACEBOOK PAGE to 

Make Sure You Don’t Miss A Thing 

 

http://www.holmdelparents.org/village-school/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Village-School-Parent-School-Association/192253380794117?hc_location=stream


 

 

  



  

The Village School annual 

book fair is coming.  

Mark Your Calendars! 

May 5th  –  9th 

The Village School Annual Plant Sale is fast approaching. 

Please Mark Your Calendar For May 8th-9th. 

 Be on the lookout for more details closer to the sale 

dates. 



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 


